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September 27, 2023 
 
Cobb County Planning Commission 
100 Cherokee Street 
Marietta, GA 30090 
 
Re: LUP-23 Alfredo Diaz  
 
Dear Mr. Chairman and Commissioners: 
 
I am writing on behalf of the Mableton Improvement Coalition Board to recommend 
denial of this application for a Temporary Land Use Permit to allow five cars to be parked 
at this home.  
 
The home was built with a two-car garage and room in the driveway to park four cars. 
There is no off-street space to park the additional car requested in the LUP application. 
Adding any hardened surface to the small front yard would be detrimental to the 
appearance of the neighborhood.  
 
As always, we appreciate the opportunity to participate in your public comment process.  
 

Sincerely, 

 
Robin Meyer 
Zoning Committee Chair 
 

 
Cc: Cobb County Board of Commissioners 

John Pederson, Cobb County Zoning Division Manager 
 Robin Stone, Deputy County Clerk 
 Alfredo Diaz 
 MIC Board of Directors and Zoning Committee 
 


